
You don't often get email from gcampas@ewcsd.org. Learn why this is important

From: WebMail - Admin
To: WebMail - CCD
Subject: FW: Halfway House
Date: Tuesday, November 12, 2024 8:00:20 PM

From: Gina Campas <gcampas@ewcsd.org> 
Sent: Tuesday, November 12, 2024 5:01 PM
To: WebMail - Admin <Admin@cityofwhittier.org>
Subject: Halfway House

[NOTICE:  This message originated outside of City of Whittier -- DO NOT CLICK on links or
open attachments unless you are sure the content is safe.]

Just heard the news. Not happy. Not pleased. I’ve lived in East Whittier for over 35 years.

What’s happening to our beautiful quaint city? This is not Whittier. My heart is broken to
see this development being dumped in our family neighborhood. 

I know this owner will end up making a lot of money off of this project with no
consideration for us neighbors. 

Our once great city is being destroyed, by overdevelopment. I truly hope you all
reconsider signing off on this one. I know you wouldn’t want it in your neighborhood. 

Gina Campas
15923 Hornell Street
Whittier, 90603

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This communication and any documents, files, or previous
e-mail messages attached to it, constitute an electronic communication within the
scope of the Electronic Communication Privacy Act, 18 USCA 2510.  This
communication may contain non-public, confidential, or legally privileged information
intended for the sole use of the designated recipient(s).  The unlawful interception, use,
or disclosure of such information is strictly prohibited under 18 USCA 2511 and any
applicable laws.
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